
 

   
      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
  

 
 

 
    

 
   

 
   

 
 

     
 

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to offer my enthusiastic recommendation for Conseil Scolaire Acadien Provincial (CSAP), a 
cornerstone of French-language education and cultural preservation in Nova Scotia. It is with great 
admiration that I acknowledge its unwavering commitment to providing exceptional services and 
fostering a supportive learning environment. 

CSAP offers a comprehensive range of educational services designed to promote French-language 
proficiency and celebrate Acadian heritage. From curriculum development and language immersion 
programs to cultural enrichment activities, it ensures that students receive a well-rounded education 
rooted in linguistic and cultural diversity. This commitment to bilingualism and cultural identity is further 
strengthened by the exceptional team of educators and staff who tirelessly work to uphold CSAP's 
standards of excellence. 

The dedication, expertise, and passion demonstrated by the team at CSAP are truly commendable, and 
its collective efforts play a vital role in shaping the future of Nova Scotia's Acadian community. I have no 
hesitation in recommending CSAP as a premier institution dedicated to fostering academic achievement, 
linguistic proficiency, and cultural pride among its students. 

Sincerely, 

Axel Nafthal 
Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

213 Fox Hill Ave, Kentville, Nova Scotia B4N 5B2 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/anafthal 
Main  902-365-3046  Fax 902-365-3058 Email  axel.nafthal@schooleymitchell.com 
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